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Comments: Tripling the capacity of the lodge will degrade user and local experience.  It will only benefit an out of

state corporation.   There is no infrastructure improvement planned that will actually benefit the public.   Outdoor

recreation in the Swan is becoming more and more crowded, this will exacerbate the problem. 

 

Upgrading the lodge for safety and quality makes sense.  Expanding the capacity to over triple it's current state

will harm Montanans. 


